

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I have received an information card from the Board of Regents of the University of Kansas, informing me of my appointment. I want to thank you for giving me this fine opportunity to work on my Master's degree.

We plan to work here at the hotel until a few days after the closing day, September 1st. However, if you deem it necessary for me to report to you in Lawrence before that time, I can easily make arrangements to do so. Will you kindly advise me when to report to you.

We have enjoyed a fine summer here at Troutdale but are looking forward to the coming year at Lawrence. Should you happen out this way, please look us up.

With kindest personal regards, I am,

Your very sincerely,

Bob Raugh